
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 4/22/2011 3:08:16 PM

pete.skala@cpuc.ca.gov (pete.skala@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
Redacted RedactedCc:

I Redacted ] 'zap@cpuc.ca.gov'
(zap@cpuc.ca.gov); Lai, Peter (peter.lai@cpuc.ca.gov) (peter.lai@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

Bcc:
Subject: Follow-Up Meeting

Hi Pete,

RedactedRedactedMy name is
couple times on the phone and in person. I am hoping to schedule a follow-up meeting 
regarding workpaper process with you, Tim Drew,!Redacted 
folks' Redacted
are hoping for some time next week, the week of April 24th, to have the meeting. Will you 
provide, or tell me who can, several times that work for the folks from Energy Division?

and I work for at PG&E, we’ve spoke briefly a

Peter Lai and several PG&E
Shilpa Ramaiya and Redacted The meeting would be 1 hour and we

Thanks,

Redacted

PG&E Energy Efficiency policy

Redacted
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